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Date:  October 19, 2007 
 
To:  CIP Committee Members 
 
From:  Jerry Cole, Director 
 
Subject: Reallocation of 2007 Parks and Recreation CIP 
Funds 

 
 

At their meeting on August 2, 2007, the Parks and Recreation 
Advisory Board approved the following reallocation of funds for 
master plan development and construction of the Parkview 
South project: 
 

 $13,174 from Skateboard Park East 
 $10,500 from Skateboard Park West 
 $140,000 from the Braeburn Dog Park project 
 $163,674 to the Parkview South Project 

 
Both the skateboard park projects are complete. The Braeburn 
dog park project is on hold because of private property issues 
which limit the city from moving forward with the project. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 


